
Covid-19 Update February 2022 

 

Children should not attend school if they have tested positive for Covid-19.  They 

should remain absent for 10 days but may be able to return sooner than 10 days 

with two negative LFD tests taken 24 hours apart on Days 5 and 6.  If they do not 

get negative LFD’s they must remain off school for the full 10 days.  They can return 

after 10 days regardless of LFD test results. 

 

Children who live in the same house as someone with Covid-19 or are a close 

contact should continue to attend school as normal. 

 

  
  

 
 


